

October 2012

New Jersey Association of Student Councils





Pg. 2 Welcome Back

Pg. 3 Nationals

Pg. 4 LTC

Pg. 5 State Charity

Pg. 6 Upcoming Events

NJ has S.W.A.G



Remember to check out www.njasc.org

A COME BOOK

No one wants summer to come to an end, but in just 8 months summer will return. For now our new school year has begun, and it's time to set new personal goals to achieve through the year. We need to become better students, leaders and motivators in our schools and among the student bodies. The NJASC wishes you a great school year.

During the summer 17 outstanding leaders representing New Jersey, including your state officers, went to the NASC National Conference in Oklahoma City. It was an exciting week of meeting new people, attending seminars, and learning new ideas for our schools.

Two weeks later student leaders from all over New Jersey joined our state officers at the 57th annual Leadership Training Conference at TCNJ. Through these next pages, you be able to acquire a picture of all the summer fun.



Nationals









On June 22-27, 17 state leaders visited Oklahoma City for the NASC National Conference. The conference was held at Yukon High School. Upon attending the conference, we saw a OKC Red Hawks baseball game, visited the Oklahoma City Memorial, and experienced a Rodeo Opera, where Pat and Rachel had an opportunity to square dance. Also, we went to the Oklahoma City Zoo went to Dave and Busters, and plenty of shopping.

Nationals was a terrific way to share ideas with students from all over the country. Each one of us grew as leaders through the different seminars, workshops and interacting with other state delegates. Nationals will stay in our hearts for ever.







Leadership Training Confernce

Moving on in our busy summer, we hosted the 57th Annual Leadership Training Conference. This year we had over 280 delegates join us at LTC to become better leaders.

LTC was a great way to meet new people and have fun while being yourself. Also, it is an enjoyable way to become better leaders through workshops about becoming a good public speaker, learning different styles of leadership, working with others to accomplish goals, and finally bringing leadership back to your schools.

We will never forget the new friends we made, the crazy games we played, the late nights, the creative skit and most importantly the leadership skills we developed. LTC has SWAG! Hope to see you there next year!













Helping Kids with Cancer, One Hug at a Time...

The Hugs for Brady foundation is dedicated to helping children with pediatric cancer, since their son Brady died at 18 months of cancer. Their mission is directed to assist children with cancer in any and every way possible. It is a 100% volunteer and non-profit organization that helps children of all races, creeds, and religions. They do not discriminate. With the money we raise for Hugs for Brady, they will be able to hire another research doctor, who will help eliminate cancer. They support all causes concerning pediatric cancer. Their ultimate goal is to eradicate pediatric cancer, and they will not rest until pediatric cancer of all types is a forgotten nightmare. You can aid in ending this nightmare by donating time, money, blood and platelets.



Follow on twitter:

@hugsforBradyorg

Web Site: www.hugsforbrady.org



FRIDAY NOVEMBER 16

Executive Board Meeting, Washington Township High School Postmark deadline to mail in applications for 2013 State Office

WEDNESDAY NOVEMBER 21

Deadline for submitting award applications for Honor School, Top Ten Projects, Middle Level Student Leader of the Year, High School Student Leader of the Year

MONDAY DECEMBER 10

Executive Interview Meeting, Melvin H. Kreps Middle School

WEDNESDAY JANUARY 9

(snow date January 10) 87th annual Winter Convention at The College of New Jersey

Registration will open in early November!

Contact Jake!

If you are interested in having something included in the next issue of the NJASC Review in January, please feel free to contact me, Jake Davies, at review12@njasc.org. Thanks!